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March 19, 2020 

Dear District 95 Families, 

I want to share two important pieces of information with you today. First, about our Board of Education 

meeting tonight and your ability to participate in that meeting remotely. Second, there is important 

information about ongoing food support that will be available to all District 95 students, as long as the 

State allows it, beginning on Monday (the first day of Spring Break) and beyond.  

BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

Our March Board of Education meeting is scheduled for Thursday, March 19th. This meeting will still be 

held with some special provisions in place to maintain and allow for appropriate social distancing. We 

are taking this very seriously! 

• As usual, our Board meeting will be streamed live so that the public may view it remotely. 

• Only four Board members will be in attendance in order to limit their exposure as our governing 

body. 

• The public may still attend the meeting for public comment, but may be asked to wait outside 

and enter one at a time or may be asked to sit six feet apart. 

• The public may email comments directly to the Board of Education to be read as public 

comments if so indicated in the email. Their email address is BoardMembers@lz95.org. 

• The public may call me directly with comments to be read as public comments if so indicated 

the phone call. 

 

IMPORTANT MEAL ASSISTANCE NOTICE 
 

Starting Monday, March 23, 2020, as long as the State allows it, District 95 will be providing bagged 
grab-and-go breakfast and lunches to families in need of meal assistance during the COVID-19 
related school closures. 
 
PICK-UP LOCATION:   

Lake Zurich High School – Door #12, on the west side of the building. Please enter via the main 
high school driveway and follow the signs. 
 

TIME: 
10:00 a.m. – 12:00 noon 
 

PICK-UP DAYS: 
Mondays, Wednesdays, Fridays 
 

ELIGIBILITY: 
Children age 18 and under, and Special Education students age 21 and under. 
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On Mondays and Wednesdays, the District will provide 2 breakfasts and 2 lunches per child.  On 
Fridays the District will provide 1 breakfast and 1 lunch per child. Families will be met at the curb 
and should not exit their vehicles.   
 
If you are unable to pick up the grab-and-go meals but would still like your child to receive meals, 
we are trying to offer delivery via a school bus drop off at your home.  If circumstances allow for a 
home/neighborhood delivery, we need your information. Please provide information via clicking this 
link Meal Assistance.  Alternatively, you may call 847-540-4943 or email BusinessOffice@lz95.org – 
leave a message with your contact name, number of children, address and phone number. Delivery 
is planned to take place from 10am to noon. If we are unable to complete home/neighborhood 
delivery, we will contact you. 
 
As you can imagine the situation is new for us and adjustments may be needed in the future.  
Additional pick up locations may be added depending on the number of people picking up meals.  

 

I hope you find these resources helpful. As always, thank you for your support and keep up the GREAT 

work of eLearning! 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Kelley Gallt 

Superintendent 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1dairbrj-epxo44ksrxfbRtE9H3x5KokCxw0t5qiiVmA/edit?usp=sharing

